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I do not know to whom this information should be sent so will send it to all of you and once we know the appropriate individual it can be handled.

The following changes to academic units will be on the ABOR June agenda for approval.  If approved in June, and they all should be, they will become effective July 1.  This change impacts the catalog as well as other components of the system.

The College of Ecosystem Science and Management will be dissolved.

A free standing School of Forestry will be created

Applied Indigenous Studies will become part of the College of Social and Behavioral Sciences

Parks and Recreation Management will move to the Department of Geography and Public Planning which will become the Department of Geography, Planning and Recreation and it will move to the College of Arts and Sciences.

The Department of Chemistry will become the Department of Chemistry and Biochemistry.

The Science and Mathematics Learning Center will become The Center for Science Teaching and Learning and will move to the College of Education.

Have Fun!!!!!!!!!!!!!

